
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE
REMOVAL OF HIGHWAY DEDICATION BYLAW No. 2534, 2020
DATE: MONDAY, NOVEMBER 23, 2020
LOCATION: CITY HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS
TIME: 6:00 PM

The City of Fort St. John intends to remove the highway dedication for the 
closed road that used to be dedicated on Lot 1, Section 6, Township 84, 
Range 18, W6M, Peace River District Plan PGP42586 in accordance with:

•	 Section 40 of the Community Charter,
•	 Removal of Highway Dedication Bylaw No. 2534, 2020 and 
•	 Highway Stopping Up and Closing Bylaw No. 1166, 1990.  

The portion of this lot that currently has a road dedication that needs to be 
removed is identified in red on the air photo below:

www.fortstjohn.ca

This road was closed in 1990 although the Right of Resumption was not 
removed as part of the bylaw.  Removal of Highway Dedication Bylaw No. 2534, 
2020 will complete the 1990 road closure process and is a housekeeping task 
that will enable the removal of this legal charge from Christian Life’s property 
title certificate.

A public meeting is scheduled for Monday, November 23, 2020 in Council 
Chambers at 6:00 p.m. to allow the public an opportunity to make presentations 
to Council or to present written submissions regarding.

Copies of the proposed bylaw and related documents may be inspected at City 
Hall – 10631 – 100th Street, Fort St. John, BC between the hours of 8:30 a.m. 
to 4:30 p.m. from November 13 to 23, 2020.
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